
Home Based Education: February 2022

Annual Progress Reports :
By June 15th, all HBE families are required to submit a year end assessment to the HBE
facilitator. lorraine.fitzgerald@spiritsd.ca You may send your annual progress report by
email or mail to the PSSD division office.
I have attached this QR code that you can open with your smartphone to view a template
As well as  the link below that will take you to the PSSD HBE website and show  you an
example of a year end assessment.

Here is the link to open for the website to see examples of annual progress reports.
PARENTS – Prairie Spirit School Division

mailto:lorraine.fitzgerald@spiritsd.ca
https://www.spiritsd.ca/parents/#2
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Events and Activities:
University of Saskatchewan Parent Information Night
Happy New Year from our team at the University of Saskatchewan (USask)! This February,
we are hosting a Parent’s Night for parents, guardians, and supporters of future USASK
students to come learn about us and get a chance to ask those burning questions! Please feel
free to share with your community and come attend on Tue. Feb 8 on Zoom at 6 pm (CST).
Register here

If you have Grade 12 students considering applying to USask this year and their
parents/supporters would like to learn about the opportunities available, we’re offering
information about:

● Our undergraduate programs
● Upcoming deadlines
● Scholarships
● Residence life
● Support services

If you or your students have any questions about the event, please get in touch with me via
email. See you there on Tue. Feb 8 on Zoom at 6 pm (CST) - Register here!

Valentina (Ally) Chertez, B.A.Sc. (H.Hons), C.Susta.
Student Recruitment Officer ally.chertez@usask.ca

SIEC spotlight on careers event:
Virtual Spotlight on Education Career Pathways Panel - Tuesday, February 15 (6:30 - 8:00
PM)

· Hear from professionals in the Education Sector sharing their career journeys. The
panel will include an Early Childhood Educator, Educational Assistant, Teacher,
School Administrator and School Counselor.

· This live event will provide the opportunity for participant Q&A.
● Pre-register via the QR code on the poster or through the SIEC website.

To register for our events, access resources, or to learn more, visit:
www.saskatooniec.ca/PUBLICSERVICES

https://admissions.usask.ca/tours-and-events/events.php#USaskParentsNight
https://usask-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_igJvQpW8RxmZO0rCX1a-2w
https://usask-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_igJvQpW8RxmZO0rCX1a-2w
mailto:ally.chertez@usask.ca
https://saskatooniec.ca/publicservices/
http://www.saskatooniec.ca/PUBLICSERVICES
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